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Abstract 

Water treatment, according to its substantial role in 
life and also environmental topics, has a great 
importance. generally speaking, different methods 

are utilized in water and wastewater treatment such 
as: sedimentation, filtration and biologic treatment 
methods. One of the most important methods applied 
in water and wastewater treatment is coagulation of 
suspended solid contents of water using coagulants. 
Coagulants are divided into non-organic (mineral). 
synthetic organic and non-synthetic organic groups. 
In this research, efficiency of non-organic (mineral) 

coagulants including Ferric chloror, Aluminum 
phosphate, Poly Aluminum chloride & Polly Ferric 
Sulphate, in coagulation – flocculation process was 
studied and compared using a Jar test system. It 

should be mentioned that for the first time in Iran, 
Polly Ferric Sulphate was tested during research. 
According to reported results, this coagulation, 
compared with other coagulants, indicates better 

performance in conception, heavier flock’s 
production higher sedimentation velocity, turbidity 
removal efficiency, organic carbon removal percent 
and its good performance in a wider range of 

temperature and pH. Moreover, because of Ferric 
base, it does not face with common problems of 
Aluminum based materials. 
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